Town Of Newbury
12 Kent Way
Suite 101
Byfield, MA 01922
Phone: 978-465-0862
Fax: 978-572-1228

Legal Notice

Town of Newbury
Tree Warden
Public Hearing Notice

Residents of the Town of Newbury and other interested persons please note that on Wednesday,
April 26, 2023, 7:00 p.m., in the second floor Hearing Room at 12 Kent Way, Byfield, MA. The
Newbury Tree Warden will hold a public hearing in accordance with the provisions of M.G.L.
Chapter 87, Section 3 on the trimming or removal of the following shade trees, all of which
have this posting adhered thereto:

Removal of two (2) spruce trees and replacing with one (1) 20’ white spruce - Upper Green,
Newbury, MA

NEWBURY TREE WARDEN

Publish: The Daily News:
Tuesday, April 11
Tuesday, April 18




